7619 West Dreyfus Drive 
Peoria, Arizona 85381
August 24, 2015

Brandy Mclntosh 
Recruitment Coordinator
Bright Horizons Family Solutions
7224 West Irma Lane
Glendale, Arizona 85308

Dear Ms. Mclntosh:                   

My name is Marcella Felix and I am a senior at Centennial High School. At the moment, I am completing a Professional Internship course in Child Development. I am extremely interested in becoming a teacher for preschool children. During my sophomore year, I took a class called Child Development and by the end of the semester, I learned to love the field and profession. After taking COOP, my interest in becoming a preschool teacher only strengthened.  I am applying for an internship at your practice and I would really appreciate if you considered hiring me to work at your facility. 

During these past years, I have gained numerous skills that will assist me in becoming a preschool teacher. With having taken Child Development and COOP, I have learned what it takes to work with children aged three to five. I am very patient, responsible, and amusing when working with little kids. I have the ability of being attentive while multi-tasking in a stressful, demanding environment. Working with young children can be difficult and sometimes even overwhelming, but I believe I am perfectly capable of working with children everyday with the skills that I possess. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would be beyond grateful to have the chance of interviewing with you. I will contact you in the near future to see if there is even a possibility of completing my internship at your practice. Attached is my resume and if you have any questions, please call me at (602)501-5649. Thank you so much for your time.

Sincerely,




Marcella Felix 











